

ENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

April 28, 2014

Mrs. Suzanne Olechnicki, Town Clerk Enfield Town Hall 820 Enfield Street Enfield, Connecticut

Dear Mrs. Olechnicki:

Please be advised that the Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on the FY2014-15 Budget on Wednesday, April 30th at 7:00 PM in the Enfield High School Auditorium. There is a possibility that a quorum of the Board may be in attendance at this Public Hearing.

The Board will follow the Town Council's agenda for this Public Hearing. This is not a Board meeting and no Board actions will occur nor will any Board minutes be kept.

cc: BOE